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Thankyou for the oppo1tunity to make my submission to this committee. Being the owner of a taxi licence I am 
in full suppo1t of the Bill to record demerit points against unlicenced taxi drivers. I bring to your attention the 
fact that taxis in Queensland are heavily regulated and we would never have gotten away with this blatant 
disregard for authority. Yours sincerely, Julie Dubraya. 




